

Summer 2023

Dear Bridge Valley Second Grade Trailblazers and Families,

Hello and welcome to second grade at Bridge Valley Elementary School! My name is Mrs. Kardohely, and I will be your teacher this year! I am very excited to have you as my student and cannot wait to get to know you!

I hope that you have been enjoying your summer vacation. My summer has been very exciting and enjoyable. It has included visiting South Carolina, the Shore, Northeastern & Central Pennsylvania, and spending time with family. I have also been enjoying time outdoors, taking walks, and reading some wonderful books and stories. I look forward to hearing about your summer vacation!

This is going to be an amazing and exciting school year! We will be enjoying and studying many fascinating units in second grade. Some of those units include Sound, Rocks & Minerals, Communities, and Geography! We will also be building on our reading, writing, and math skills and knowledge. As you prepare for the new school year, keep practicing your addition and subtraction facts.

I have been busy preparing our classroom and getting ready for the start of our school year. I hope that you find our classroom and Bridge Valley to be a warm, friendly, and welcoming educational environment! An Open House for our classroom will be held on Thursday, August 31st from 2:30 - 3:30 p.m. The Second Grade Back to School Night is scheduled for Wednesday, September 13th at 6:15 p.m.

Central Bucks provides the supplies essential for learning, however, some students like to bring supplies to school. A copy of the suggested grade level supply list is available on my teacher site and the Bridge Valley Website. Please label and bring your supplies with you to Open House or on the first day of school. Our classroom could also use a few items to keep us tidy and healthy each day. If you are willing to donate any of the following, it would be greatly appreciated: wipes and tissues.

I am very excited for the first day of school on Tuesday, September 5th and look forward to being your teacher! Enjoy your summer vacation and welcome to second grade!

Your teacher, Mrs. Kardohely